
5th Annual Fall Fun Ride! 

Bumblebee Ranch 

October 21-23, 2025 

 

Once again, Las Damas will be returning to The Bumblebee Ranch.  The same package is 
available for the 2 nights with 4 meals (2 dinners and 2 breakfasts) for H140.00 for dry 

camping.  Additional days can be added as well as meals. 

 

Las Damas has blocked out the ranch from 10/20/2025 – 10/24/25.  All the additional 
charges for extra camping nights/ stalls/ electric hook ups/ meals will be available on 

The Bumblebee website starting 5/5/2025. You have from 5/5 -5/19 to reserve the 
identical reservation you had last year.  Sign up on the website 

www.bumblebeeranch.com.  Click onto Upcoming events and then Click onto Las Damas 
and this will take you to the form that needs to be filled out with all your information, 

food choices, stalls, guest, etc.  Las Damas members will have to sign up and let Kelly at 
Bumblebee know who your guest will be.  This year there will be horse rentals at 

Bumblebee. Limited number of horses are available and last years rentals get first 
chance to reserve.   Once again, we will be able to horseback ride and/or ATV.  All trail 

rides and ATV rides will be self-guided except for the rental horses, and all the trail 
maps are on the App All Trails.  Your spouse/partner is welcome starting on Thursday 

10/23/25 by lunch time and then meals are your responsibility. 

 

Las Damas is looking forward to starting the fall season and catching up with the 
members and guests.  If you have any questions, please call or email Theresa Gue (if it 

is something Kelly at Bumblebee can’t answer) at 410-382-6599 or 
tgsundance@gmail.com. 

 

http://www.bumblebeeranch.com/
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